Homework Feedback from Children

What do you like about the homework?

Children said that the homework was fun, that they get to make things, they liked that you could do PowerPoint presentations and art and craft projects.  The children said that they found the activities enjoyable.  One child said that they really enjoyed the homework projects because they got to do it with their mummy and daddy.

Are there any things that you don’t like?

One child said that they didn’t like doing PowerPoints, another said that they didn’t like doing maths homework.  The rest of the children in Year 2 and 3 said that there wasn’t anything that they didn’t like, they loved all of it.

Would you like to go back to the weekly literacy and numeracy homework or keep the new grids?

100% of children in Year 2 and 3 said that they wanted to keep the new grids.  
What do you think of the choice of activities?  Is there enough variety?  Is there anything that you would like on there but isn’t on offer?

Some children in Year 2 and 3 wanted some sport related projects, some wanted more baking and cooking projects, some wanted even more painting and art projects.  One child suggested that you should have to complete a minimum of four each term because two wasn’t enough.  One child suggested a pizza eating competition and another wanted to make a film on their laptop.  Another suggestion was to put a place to visit with their family and write about it.  100% of the children in Year 2 and 3 said that they loved all of the activites. 
